
 

Dear Faculty & Staff, 

Students may submit autumn 2023 course add, change, or drop requests until
11:59 p.m. on Friday, December 8. 
 
This is a correction to the standard reminder sent last week that the deadline was 5
p.m. on Friday, December 8.
 
Be sure to approve or deny all requests no later than 11:59 p.m. Monday,
December 11.

Check your Worklist today to see if you have any pending requests. 
Login with your netID if prompted. 

Thank you!
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